DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

Agenda item 7 — Place-Based Investment Programme 2022/23 Town
Centre Capital Fund

Councillor Alison Adamson stated that she had been present on several
community council meetings when the Town Centre Capital Fund
applications were discussed and had taken part in discussion but had not
made any comments; she would therefore participate the item of
business.

Councillor Robert DeBold stated that he had been present on several
community council meetings when the Town Centre Capital Fund
applications were discussed and had taken part in discussion but had not
made any comments; he would therefore participate the item of business.

Julie Henderson stated that she had been involved in the submission of
the Knightsridge Community Council application but would participate in
the item of business.

Stephen Egan stated that he had been involved in the submission of the
Eliburn Community Council application but would participate in the item of
business.

Diane Loughlin stated that she had been involved in the submission of the
Livingston Village Community Council application but would participate in
the item of business.



